
To Whom It May Concern,

Please excuse _________________________  from class on Friday October 29th 2021 for

participation in The 901 Ummah Retreat: Searching For Light. This statewide

retreat aims to bring high school and college students  together across the region

to develop leadership, promote communication, and  inspire faith throughout a

three day weekend. The retreat will take place at YMCA  Camp Ocoee in Benton,

TN.

901 Ummah is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization that focuses on youth and young

adults within the Muslim community.

If you have any questions please contact us at 901ummah@gmail.com.

Sameer Mansour

Director, 901 Ummah

901ummah@gmail.com

901-205-8216


